
 

This week in the Butterfly Room : 22.04.24 

Book of the week:  

This week we have a decided as a class to read this book;            Your 
Environment by Brenda Williams. This is a bit of a different book 
for us to read and use in our learning because it is a non-fiction infor-
mation book. We plan to read a few pages a day because it has a lot of 
information in this book and we want to make sure we have listened 
before we move on.  

The Butterfly class want to make sure they are doing everything they 
can to make sure the Earth is healthy.  

Current Themes  

We are learning all about the Earth this week.  

We will link this learning to our topic Growing and Changing.  

Week Monday 22nd April 2024-Friday 26th April 

Hi everyone!  

I hope you all had a lovely weekend! The weather really felt very much like Spring and we have been 
learning about this so hopefully pupils may have made the association.  

Our Signs of the Week this week are linked to Earth Day. On Monday we will carry out a number of   ac-
tivities to and skill building opportunities to develop our awareness/understanding of Earth Day and why 
it is so important. This links perfectly to our topic Growing and Changing so we will be continuing this 
learning all week!  

Examples of our work this week include:  

 Spending as much time outside as possible to experience the sights, sounds, smells and whole     
environment.  

 Opportunities to litter pick as we usually do during our sensory circuit time throughout the day.  

 Learning different things about Earth the planet we live.  

 Creating Earth Day ornaments.  



 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

We have started to carry out our work outside! We have really enjoyed self-regulating in the fresh air using   

Learning Stations:  

This week our indoor and outside learning stations are based around our theme for Summer 1, Growing and 
Changing.  

We continue to look after our worms! 

Home:  

I carried out some valuable training regarding sensory needs and provision this week. When I am sent the 
information I will send this out to parents.  

This week in the Butterfly Room : 22.04.24 

Thought of the Week 

Amy says “ 

Communication  

Our speech and language therapist Kirsty continues to support pupils within the BR every Wednesday 
to  develop their individual communication targets. She may contact you to this discuss this. We really 
look forward to Kirsty’s visits every Wednesday.  

Show and Tell continues to be carried out every Tuesday afternoon. You can email me infor-
mation and photos if pupils bringing in objects is too much, etc.  


